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RABBI'S STUDY [wn Nyl

April 14, 1970

Rabbi Norman Lamm

The Jewish Center

131 West 86th Street

New York, New York 10024

Dear Norman:

I received a letter from Rabbi Kirshblum
in Jerusalem and he warmly endorses Seymour
Lachman's proposal that we get an expression from
American Jewish academicians with regard to the
" who is a Jew" problem.

Are you following through with Seymour's
suggestion?

Warmest personal regards and best wishes
for a Chag Kasher ve-Sameach.

Yours as ever,

el
/

Emanuel Rackman
Rabbi




